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CORONAVIRUS UPDATE – Teach the Teacher Cancelled: 16/03/2020

Dear Families,
As the Premier, Daniel Andrews, has declared a State of Emergency this morning, VicSRC will not be running any workshops at this stage.
We have therefore postponed the 'Teach the Teacher' workshop until the Coronavirus threat has reduced.
Thank you for your understanding,

Gina Murphy
Acting Principal
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